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 Writing to patients from rheumatology 

Healthcare professionals - Workshops 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

     

We are looking for rheumatology healthcare professionals to take part in a research study 
 

We want to work together to encourage and support writing clinic letters directly to patients 
   

 
 

Current guidance recommends writing clinic letters directly to patients. However, this does not always 

happen. We want to develop resources to encourage and support writing clinic letters directly to patients. 

(We will also be inviting patients to take part in the same study, and share their views on what might help). 
 

 

 
 

You can take part if you: 
 

✓  Currently provide healthcare to adult 

patients attending rheumatology outpatient 

department(s) in the UK NHS / HSC, and 
 

✓  Write letters summarising these outpatient 

consultations (either to the GP or the patient) 
 

 
 

If you’re interested in taking part, we’ll ask you to: 
 

Provide some information about yourself: 
 

• For example, your age, gender identity, 

ethnicity, job role, name and contact details. 
 

This is because we want to speak to a range of 

different people with different experiences. 
 

 

     

 
 

Taking part would involve attending one or 

more online workshops: 
 

• We are planning three workshops with a mix of 

both patients and healthcare professionals. 
 

• We will ask you to share your views on our 

study findings and what might help healthcare 

professionals write clinic letters to patients. 
 

Each workshop would take about 90-120 minutes. 
 

They will take place online via videocall. 
 

 
 

What to do next? 
 

If you’re interested in taking part, please visit our 

website for more information and to answer a 

short screening survey: 

 

 

https://bit.ly/W2P

workshopshcp  

 

     

 You can also contact us directly: 

Rebecca Goulding, Research Associate: rebecca.goulding@manchester.ac.uk, 07823 456696 

Charlotte Sharp, Consultant Rheumatologist and Study Lead: charlotte.sharp@manchester.ac.uk 
 

 

  

The University of Manchester | 5th Floor, Williamson Building | Manchester, M13 9PL 
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